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Quote of the Week! 
 

“You’re braver than you believe, and 
stronger than you seem, and smarter than 
you think.” – A.A. Mine 

 

After School Clubs! 
 
Gymnastics after school club is now running 
from 3pm – 4pm every Monday for Years 3 to 
6. The cost of the club is £3.00 each week. It is 
a fantastic opportunity for children to develop 
their gymnastic skills as well as having fun!  
 
Football after school club is now running from 
3pm – 4pm every Tuesday for Years 1 to 6. The 
cost of the football club is £3.00 each week. If 
your child is interested in football this is a great 
opportunity for your child to develop his/her 
skills! 
 
Multi skills after school club is now running 
from 3pm – 4pm every Wednesday for Years 1 
to 6. The cost of the multi skills club is £3.00 
each week. If your child is interested in 
developing all around sports skills this is the 
club for your child!  
 

LIMITED SPACES AVAILABLE! 

Opening/Closing Times 

Nursery: 8.45am – 3.15pm 

ALL YEAR GROUPS: 8.45am – 3.00pm 

 

Happy Friday! 

Here at St. Bridget’s we are truly grateful to have 
such a warm, supportive and caring community. 
Thank you to all of our amazing pupils who 
participated in raising money to support our 
former pupil, Danny Hodgson. In total we have 
raised £357.00. All funds raised will go directly 
to the family’s Just Giving page.  

 

 

 

MACMILLAN SUPPORT CAKE SALE 
 
On Friday 24th September 2021 St Bridget’s will 
be holding a cake sale event to raise money to 
for Macmillan Cancer Support. Please can 
children bring to school a minimum of a £1.00 
donation and they will receive a cake and a 
juice.  We are also accepting cake donations and 
children are more than welcome to buy cakes!  
 

More information to follow via Class Dojo! 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

Nursery: Olivia Owens 

Reception: Joseph Hewer 

Year 1: Kalani Mitchell 

Year 2: Macie Gant 

Year 3: George Warwick 

Year 4: Riley Brenan 

Year 5: Matthew Sutton 

Year 6: Sophia Dougherty  

 

WELL DONE EVERYONE! 


